
 
 

 
Due to a recent loss of staff in the Town Clerk’s Office, the 
Town Clerk’s Office will ONLY be open to the public on the 
following days: 
  
Tuesday, July 2 from 8 to 6:30 
Monday, July 8 from 8 to 4:30 
Tuesday, July 9 from 8 to 6:30 
  
Please also note that the recording of vital records, marriage 
licenses, 
Certification of records, election registrations, Swear in Board 
and Committees, Parking Ticket Payments, Citation Payments, 
will not be able to be completed during these times. 
  
The town is working to fill vacancies in this office and is 
expecting a return to more normal hours beginning the week 
of July 15. We appreciate your patience and understanding 
during this interim period and look forward to serving you 
when full staffing is returned to the office. 
 


